
Fourth Year Meeting Guidelines 
 

During the spring semester of your 4th year, you will meet with members of your Mentoring 
Committee, who will review your progress in research and provide guidance and advice.  This 
4th Year Mentoring Committee Review is informal and no grade will be given.  You should 
prepare a 10-minute overview of your research, with particular emphasis on where you will be 
going and the problems you are facing.  The meeting will involve just you and your mentor 
committee.  You should complete Fourth Year Meeting Form prior to the meeting; fill this out in 
consultation with your advisor and distribute the completed form to your committee in 
advance.  Please bring hard copies of your CV to the meeting.  Please use the first five minutes 
to bring your Mentoring Committee up to speed on your research and the second five minutes 
to present issues or stumbling blocks that you are now confronting.  You may use the black 
board, prepare a computer presentation, or bring a recent poster with you.  During the 
remaining 20 minutes or so of the meeting, your Mentoring Committee will discuss your 
research with you and your current plans for completing your Ph.D.  This is an opportune time 
to talk about any concerns that you may have. 
 


